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The District Improvement Committee exists to provide a platform for the Big Spring School District 
administration and staff to communicate with the community and to solicit input and/or feedback 
on various district programs, services, or processes.  This process not only assists in addressing 
immediate topics of interest to our stakeholders, but is also critical for the District’s long-term 
strategic planning. 
 
Three cycles of input and feedback will transpire throughout this school year.  Two of these cycles 
will include a request for the school community to engage in a ThoughtExchange Survey on a 
question relevant to the Strategic Plan.  Ultimately, the most desired topics for updates will help to 
inform the agendas for the meetings.  Additionally, building principals will give updates on their 
buildings plans and progress towards the District’s goals.  
 
The meeting date / locations area as follows: 
 

• November 17, 2022:  
 Location:  District Board Room  
 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.  
 Topics: Strategic Plan Review 

 ThoughtExchange Data Review  
               Building Plan Reviews: Oak Flat and Newville  

• January 19, 2023:  Community Forum / District Improvement Committee Meeting 
 Location:  District Board Room  
 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.  
 Topics: Strategic Plan Update 

 Local Advisory Committee Agenda Items   
               Building Plan Reviews: Mt. Rock   

• April 20, 2023:  Community Forum / District Improvement Committee Meeting 
 Location:  District Board Room  
 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.  
 Topics: Strategic Plan Update 

 ThoughtExchange Data Review  
               Building Plan Reviews: BSHS and BSMS  

 
Ultimately, the work of the District Improvement Committee provides for better feedback from the 
community and greater transparency on the District’s initiatives, goals, and focus areas.  All 
community members are invited to engage in the ThoughtExchange and/or attend the meeting in 
person.   
 
Thank you and we hope to see you there.    
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